
Zoning No琀椀ce RE: October 20, 2023  

Due to training, the zoning administrator will be out of 
the o昀케ce on Friday October 20, 2023. He will return the 
week of October 23, 2023. In the interim, please feel free 
to email zoning@pi琀琀sfordvermont.com or call (802) 483-
6500 x 180 and leave a message. Je昀昀 will get back to you 
ASAP. 
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